
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

 General Announcement 
 

Communications and Accountability Department | www.bcgov.net 

January 2, 2018 
 

Beaufort County Offices Closed January 3 
Due to Winter Weather 

 
Due to wintery precipitation (snow, sleet, and freezing rain) forecasted to affect our 
area tomorrow, Wednesday, January 3, all Beaufort County offices will be 
closed.  Law enforcement and public safety personnel will remain available.  The 
County strongly encourages the public to prepare for inclement weather and to 
avoid roadways tomorrow.  Weather conditions can be monitored on local news 
channels and via other information outlets including the following: 
 

 National Weather Service 

 South Carolina Emergency Management Division  

 The Weather Channel 
 
Information regarding business operating hours at Beaufort County facilities for 
Thursday, January 4, will be updated at a later time, as officials continue to monitor 
weather conditions. 
 
All updates regarding the County’s operating schedule will be posted to the County 
website (www.bcgov.net) under News and Announcements. 
 
To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here.  To sign up for 
news alerts from the Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your zip code to 888777.  
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